
To Whom It May Concern, 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to request clarification regarding recent changes 

to airfare for my upcoming flight (Flight Number: ABC123) scheduled for (Date: 

MM/DD/YYYY). 

It has come to my attention that the airfare for my booking has been altered, and I would like to 

understand the reasons behind this change. Specifically, I would appreciate any information 

regarding: 

• The factors that led to the adjustment in airfare. 

• Any potential options available to me as a customer regarding this change. 

• How this may affect my existing itinerary and whether further adjustments might be 

necessary. 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. I look forward to your response so I can 

make informed decisions regarding my travel plans. 

Sincerely, 

(Your Name) 

(Your Contact Information) 

(Booking Reference Number) 


